Dear Parents,

	We would like to present you with an opportunity to register your son or daughter in a free online tutoring program. Generation Z is an organization of students who all share the same goal of bettering the community by encouraging learning and offering extra help to younger students outside the classroom. We would like to make the process of online learning easier for students, and support them in their journey this year. We want to make sure that students get the same quality of tutoring and education as they have these past years so that they can thrive academically. All of our tutors are highly qualified Richard Montgomery High School students.
 
Tutoring takes place online this year and we offer a variety of subjects. Sessions will be flexible this year and will work to support students. After we receive an application, we pair up your child with a tutor who meets your specific time and subject requests. Then we give the tutor your contact information and they arrange sessions for whatever works for both parties. We have a resource to help you get started with online tutoring: Online Tutoring Resource. If you are interested in enrolling your child in our fall program, please fill out the English Form or Spanish Form. You can also sign up easily online at our website, rmhsgenerationz.weebly.com, under the For Parents Tab. Thank you, and we look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely, 
Sabrina Mei
Mirula Prasad
Arushi Singh
Senior Directors of Generation Z, RM Chapter
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